
From: sceisidm@sceis.sc.gov <sceisidm@sceis.sc.gov>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/31/2017 2:36:22 PM
Subject: MySCPassword.sc.gov - Password Change Confirmation

Dear Grooms, Joseph ,
 

This is an automatically generated notification from MySCEmployee. Please do not reply to this 
message. 
 

The MySCEmployee website generated this message to inform you that your MySCEmployee 
password was recently changed. If you did not initiate or authorize this change, please notify the 
SCEIS Service Desk immediately at (803) 896-0001 (select option 1 for SCEIS help), or click here to 
submit an online request.
 

Thank you,
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